Why am | receiving a low
credit warning even though
auto recharge is enabled?

Users who have credits remaining for less than 7 days receive a low credit warning email once per
day.

To avoid this, increase your credit warning limit to a level corresponding to your cash burn rate to
satisfy the 7-day credit requirement.

You can change your credit warning limit anytime within your account settings or by visiting

https://dash.elest.io/account/payment-options.
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